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1. Proposal feedback 

�x Concerns on limit of Double Counting courses, this may be difficult with some 
majors. 

�¾ Lowering the general education credit hours changes the equation on 
what needs to double count within the major 

�¾ Additional writing course, most majors have this included in their degree 
requirements. 

�x Certain HFA courses may not qualify due to the writing element. 
�x Student Government feedback/concerns – need a better way to talk about Gen 

Ed across campus, what is the benefit/relevance to students. 
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